
DATES TO REMEMBER 

JUNE 6-SCHOOL INSERVICE 

NO CLASSES 

 

JUNE 22-GRADE SIX FAREWELL 

 

JUNE 29-SCHOOL INSERVICE-AM 

ONLY 

CLASSES RESUME IN PM 

 

JUNE 30-LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 

EARLY DISMISSAL AT 11:30AM 

 

SEPTEMBER 7-FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL  

 

 

 

 

 

 

TYNDALL PARK COMMUNITY 

SCHOOL 

2221 KING EDWARD STREET 

WINNIPEG, MB R2R 1M5 

PH: 204-633-0065 

FAX: 204-632-5953 

The Winnipeg School Division is 

publishing a 224 page, hard cover 

Celebration Book to commemorate our 

150th anniversary. Our motto is a 

celebration through learning, history 

and storytelling. This book tells a story 

of the history of Winnipeg School 

Division schools and programs, past and 

present.   

Pre-Order a copy of Winnipeg School 

Division Celebrating 150 Years for only 

$10. Books can be picked up at a 

Winnipeg School Division school or 

shipped within Canada for an additional 

$23.  



STUDENT REGISTRATION 

We are still accepting registrations for all grades for the 2022-2023 school year! 

If you would like to register your child(ren) for September, please see the forms on our 

website or contact the school to pick up a registration package.  

Children born in 2018 are eligible to start Nursery 

Children born in 2017 are eligible to start Kindergarten 

Children born in 2016 are eligible for Grade One 

Children born in 2015 are eligible for Grade Two 

Children born in 2014 are eligible for Grade Three 

Children born in 2013 are eligible for Grade Four 

Children born in 2012 are eligible for Grade Five 

Children born in 2011 are eligible for Grade Six 

We are so excited to be able to welcome parents/guardians back for Grade Six Farewell! 

The Farewell will take place on Wednesday, June 22nd at 10:45am. Parents will have the 

opportunity to visit the classrooms and take photos after the ceremony. Students will stay 

for a pizza lunch and fun activities in the pm. Please note, that at this time we are allowing 

2 people per student to attend the ceremony.  

GRADE SIX FAREWELL 
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Tyndall Park Community School 

is pleased to welcome families to an 

Open Doors evening.  

Wednesday, June 15th, 2022 

4:30-6Pm 

Meet the teachers! 

Tour the school! 

See what we have to 

offer! 

Hot dogs, treats, drinks available! 

Our doors are open once again! 

Please watch for more information 

to come! 

 

Page  3 June 



FIELD TRIPS 

Students have been enjoying the return of field trips over May! Grade 2s had a field trip to 

the Assiniboine Zoo and had the chance to check out the Journey to Churchill exhibits that 

tie in to their classroom learning. The grade 6 students visited the Winnipeg Art Gallery  

and took in the Quamajuq exhibit featuring the largest contemporary Inuit art collection. 

The grade 5 students in rooms P1 & 21 visited the Forks and the Legislative Bldg. and 

enjoyed a pizza lunch courtesy of MLA Cindy Lamoureux. Classrooms have plenty more 

field trips planned for the month of June, so please watch for permission forms or 

information sent home.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As of to date there are planned field trips for P3 to the Aviation Museum on June 1st; select 

students attending Fit Run and the WSD Powwow; and the grade 1 classrooms have field 

trips booked for June 10th & 24th. Please ensure your child dresses for the weather. It will  

definitely be a busy month ahead! 

GRADE TWO STUDENTS AT  

ASSINIBOINE ZOO 
GRADE SIX AT WINNIPEG ART 

GALLERY 
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LUNCH PROGRAM 2022 2023 
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About the Centre 

Our child-care centre, located at 2221 King Edward Street, in Tyndall Park 
School, offers care to school-age children. Our child-care director for this 
area is Richard Lilke and he can be reached at 204-953-7318 or  
richard.lilke@ymanitoba.ca. 
 
Transportation 
Children travel independently to the child-care centre before and after school.  
 

Hours 
Monday-Friday 
7am to 9am 
3:30pm to 5:30pm 
 

Break Week Care 
The centre is closed during the winter, spring and summer school breaks. 

However, if your family requires child care during those periods, we welcome 
families to register at another YMCA-YWCA for the break weeks that you  
require child care.  



ARTIST IN THE SCHOOL 

We were talking about what we were missing, and all the grade 5s, 3s, and 2s sketched our 

own mural. We also made school symbols in our mural sketches. Ms. Heather drew the 

sketches on bigger paper. We used two colours of paints, and mixed those colours. Some 

people painted clouds, some people painted the sky, some people painted the grass, and 

some people painted the school. We then started to add more texture using gel plates, 

sandals, bubble wrap . 

-Shantal, Tyndall Park School student 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE  

UNVEILING 

MAY 5TH 

 

TYNDALL PARK 

SCHOOL  

MURAL 
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TYNDALL PARK SCHOOL MURAL 
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Ms. Allan Wins Award! 

Grade Five teacher, Ms. V. Allan is retiring at the end of June! She has 
been an educator for 37 years, 18 of those at Tyndall Park School! 
Recently, she received the Certificate of Merit For Excellence in Literacy 
from the Reading Council of Greater Winnipeg in acknowledgment of her 
passion for literacy. Said fellow teacher, Mrs. Klassen, “It was an inspiring 
night about literature, and it truly shows how with educators-the sky is 
the limit. Val spoke eloquently and  from the heart. She shared how she 
couldn’t do any of it without the staff she works with gives credit to 
colleagues. Bravo Val.” 

Ms. Allan has been involved in many extracurricular activities including 
running club, drama, staff vs. student volleyball, I Love to Read activities, 
Book Swap, etc. She is committed to her students and education and is 

always ready to lend a helping hand whenever she can.  

She has enriched the lives of her past students and made an indelible impression that will last for years. 
Her positivity and bright smile will certainly be missed around the halls of Tyndall Park School. Tyndall 
Park School staff, students and families, past and present, wish Ms. Allan all the best as she embarks on a 
new journey in her life! 

Hello, Tyndall Park Families!  

I’m sure many of you have seen our lovely red garden boxes located at the front of the school. We were 
so happy to be able to give a little bit back to this fantastic community. It was wonderful to know that 
people from our community were eating the vegetables that we grew in our little garden boxes. Last 
year, even though it was a pandemic, we still planted various veggies and some herbs. We had some very 
committed volunteers who diligently watered the garden. It was a lot of work for only a few people to 
handle. This year we are asking if anyone from the community is able to volunteer to help water the 
garden. The commitment would be just twice a week and if you can only do it for one week, that is okay. 
We are hoping that with enough people the garden will stay watered and healthy and the community can 
continue to harvest the veggies that the garden produces. You know that old saying, “Many hands make 
light work”. Please help us out! If you are interested, please email mjosue@wsd1.org.  

Thank you,  
Tyndall Park School  
 

Tyndall Park Garden Boxes 
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SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

   

 

 

DAY FOUR    1 DAY FIVE      2 DAY SIX        3 4 

5 DAY ONE       6 DAY TWO       7 DAY THREE   8 DAY FOUR     9 DAY FIVE     10 11 

12 DAY SIX        13 DAY ONE      14 DAY TWO      15 DAY THREE  16 DAY FOIUR   17 18 

19 DAY FIVE     20 DAY SIX        21 DAY ONE     22 DAY TWO     23 DAY THREE 24 25 

26 DAY FOUR   27 DAY FIVE     28 DAY SIX      29 DAY ONE     30   

FIT  RUN 

AM 

NO CLASSES 

INSERVICE 

NO CLASSES 

AM INSERVICE 

CLASSES IN PM 

LAST DAY OF 

SCHOOL 

11:30AM  
DISMISSAL 
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GR. 1  & GR. 3 

FIELD TRIP 

GR. 1 FIELD 

TRIP 

GR. 6 DRAMA 

CLUB 12-

12:30PM 

LAST DAY 

FOR TAP 

STUDENTS 

GR. 6  

FAREWELL 

10:45AM 

P3 FIELD TRIP 

2022 2023 

LUNCH  

PROGRAM 

DEADLINE 

PLEASE NOTE: 

DATES MAY 

CHANGE OR  

CANCEL 

WSD  

POWWOW 

@ TEC VOC 

OPEN 

DOORS 

4:30-6PM 

SPRING 

PHOTO 

ORDERS 

DEADLINE 


